
Date:      February 11, 2013 

To:         All Volunteers for AARP Foundation Tax-Aide (with a valid email address in VMIS) 

From:     Marcy Gouge, Assistant National Director, AARP Foundation Tax-Aide 

Subject: CyberTax 2013-06: IRS plans for accepting additional forms, Debit Cards      

 

The Internal Revenue Service announced Friday that taxpayers will be able to start filing Form 

8863 Education Credits starting February 14.  The IRS also announced it will start accepting the 

remaining forms affected by the January legislation the first week of March. The attached IRS 

Press Release (IR-2013-18.pdf) contains some additional information.  

Also attached is AARP Foundation information regarding debit cards for those volunteers 

who have taxpayers who may be interested.  

Attachments included with this message: 

TA-Prepaid Q&A 20713 final.pdf 

IR-2013-18.pdf 

  
 


